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March 2022  
 
 
Dear Business Owner/Manager:  

 
As a business with potential customers in our area, you really should place your ad in our 2022 
Directory/Journal!   
 

And NOW, if you purchase a cover or full page ad in the Directory/Journal, you will receive 
ad placement in our bi-monthly digital Tablet newsletter from July until December 2022 at 
no extra charge!  See the enclosed Ad Form for details.  
 
We are the only reform Jewish congregation in Delray Beach, and quite often new residents come to us for 
social and spiritual fulfillment.  Your ad in our Directory will introduce all of these potential customers plus 
our longtime members and their friends to your business!  Our members live, work and play all over  
Palm Beach and Broward Counties!  

 
Our spiral-bound Directory is published annually and distributed to our 300+ 
members, and many others from our community who come through our doors for 
our daily Bridge game, weekly Bingo games, adult education programs and of 
course, weekly worship services. 
 
Enclosed is an ad form for our 2022 Directory/Ad Journal.  Temple Sinai is a 
501(c)(3) organization, so your ads are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  
Ad deadline is May 2, 2022.  
 
Your ad helps us to serve the community we share. Temple Sinai is an integral part 
of the local Interfaith Committee for Social Services. We regularly support CROS 

Ministries’ Caring Kitchen, Jewish Family Services and Feeding South Florida.  Our devoted Social Action 
Committee is known for providing sandwiches, snacks, toiletries, clothing and smiles each week for those in 
need at a local park.  We’ve never missed a Sunday in over four years!  Temple Sinai volunteers are also at 
St. Matthew’s Episcopal Church’s Shower Truck twice weekly with sandwiches and snacks to supplement 
the meals served to the hungry.   
 
In addition to religious, educational, social action and cultural activities for our membership, our congregation 
supports a Religious School and a NFTY (North American Federation for Temple Youth) group.   
 
If you have any questions, please email us at fundraising@templesinaipbc.org; or leave a voicemail at  
561-276-6161 Ext #128. 
 
Thank you for partnering with us in our efforts to “repair the world,” starting with our own community.  
 

Judy Stern Judy Stern Judy Stern Judy Stern  
Judy Stern 
Journal Chair 
Temple Sinai 

 

 


